
Smiles all round for 
Uralla Grants projects    

Laura Abbott

Local schools, sport and recreation groups, 
environmental improvements and health and fitness 
programs have all been given an important boost with 
support from the Uralla Grants program.

New England Solar Farm Construction Project Director 
Tim Greenaway said the Uralla Grants program was 
designed to share the benefits of the New England 
Solar project with the wider community. 

“It’s pleasing that we’ve been able to support so many 
projects and events – seventeen in total – in this third 
round of Uralla Grants,” Mr Greenaway said.
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newenglandsolarfarm.com.au

@newenglandsolarfarm

info.australia@elecnor.com

Community Liason Officer at Green Light Contractors

@newenglandsolarfarm
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0417 261 453

Thanks for your support 
We’d like to thank all our workers and 
contractors for their amazing efforts across 
the New England Solar site this year. They have 
continued to work hard in the face of extreme 
wet weather, COVID impacts and supply 
change challenges.

We would also like to thank our project 
landholders, neighbours, and the local 
community for all your support throughout 2022.

Work on the project will continue into 2023. 


